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July 25, 2024 

FLPD INVESTIGATING HOMICIDE THAT  
LEFT TODDLER MURDERED 

 

UPDATE 7.25.24: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Homicide Unit continues to actively 
investigate the July 21st shooting that left Rylo Yancy dead. As a part of that investigation, 
detectives have located and recovered both vehicles involved in the shooting, a 2024 red 
Mercedes Benz C 300 and a 2017 black Mercedes Benz C 300. Additionally, Broward County Crime 
Stoppers has increased the reward amount to $10,000.00 for information leading to the arrest 
of the suspect(s) in this case.  
 

Detectives continue to encourage anyone who may have witnessed this incident or anyone with 
information about this shooting to contact Detective Juan Rodriguez at 954-828-6673, the 
Homicide Tipline at 954-828-6677, or remain anonymous by contacting Broward County Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.   
 

                 
                         (2024 red Mercedes Benz C 300)                                 (2017 black Mercedes Benz C 300) 
 

 
                                                              (Crime Stoppers Flyer for Rylo Yancy) 
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ORIGINAL 

7.22.24: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD) is investigating a drive-by shooting that 
occurred on Sunday, July 21st, at approximately 4:32 p.m. This incident occurred at Riverland 
Park, located at 900 Southwest 27th Avenue in the city of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

FLPD responded to the location after receiving multiple 911 calls about a shooting at the park. 
Upon arrival, officers and Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue (FLFR) located a three-year-old male victim 
suffering from a gunshot wound. The child was transported by FLFR to Broward Health Medical 
Center with life threatening injuries. The victim, Rylo Yancy, B/M, DOB 05/08/2021, was later 
pronounced dead at the hospital.  
 

Preliminary investigation into this incident revealed it was a drive-by shooting that occurred 
during a child’s birthday party at the park. After the shooting, the suspects immediately left the 
area. Detectives were able to identify, locate, and recover one of the vehicles involved in the 
shooting. However, no arrests have been made at this time.  
 

The investigation remains on-going, and detectives are urging anyone with information about 
this incident or the suspects responsible to contact Detective Juan Rodriguez at 954-828-6673, 
the Homicide Tipline at 954-828-6677, or remain anonymous by contacting Broward County 
Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.   
 

### 

https://www.flpd.gov/

